CENTRAL VALLEY TOWN COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Central Valley Town Council will be holding a Public
Hearing regarding the following:

TRANSPORTATION MASTER PLAN

An open house was held by Jones & DeMille in March presenting the Transportation Plan.
All those wishing to express public comment or concerns may attend the public hearing
scheduled for Wednesday, April 16, 2025, at 7:00 pm at the Central Valley Community
Center, 50 West Center Street, Central Valley, Utah.

Emma Jo Cadwalader
Town Clerk

IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE AMERICAN’S WITH DISABILITIES ACT, INDIVIDUALS NEEDING SPECIAL
ACCOMMODATIONS DURING THIS MEETING SHOULD CONTACT EMMA JO CADWALADER, 435-
893-9178, AT LEAST 24 HOURS PRIOR TO THIS MEETING.

Notice Posted: Thursday, April 3, 2025 at the Central Valley Town Kiosk, Community Center lobbym
Central Valley Town’s Facebook page, Central Valley Town’s Website www.centralvalleytown.ut.com
and on the Utah’s Public Notice Website.



